The following petition supported by 169 signatures was received on 7
December 2011.

Re: Extension of yellow lines in Winterbourne Close, Hastings.

We are concerned that parking towards the Linton Road end of our estate is
causing problems. In particular the lack of clear sight lines and obstruction
caused by parked vehicles is likely to give rise to a collision. Through the
Winterbourne Close Residents Association we the undersigned hereby
petition Hastings Borough Council to install additional yellow lines as detailed
below and highlighted on the plan (contained within the original petition).

1. Extend the current yellow line on the corner of Hopgarden Close and
Winterbourne Close by 10 meters outside number 2 Winterbourne
Close

2. Extend the yellow line further down Hillyglen Close outside number 1
Hillyglen Close

3. A new yellow line on the other side of the road at the corner of Hillyglen
Close

4. A new yellow line outside numbers 6, 8 and 10 Winterbourne Close

5. A new yellow line on corner outside number 1 Verdant Close



